Stevens Creek Trail
Receives Water District
Grant

The Santa Clara Valley Water District has awarded
the City $264,000 from the Clean, Safe Creeks and
Natural Flood Protection Program to help pay for
the for the extension of the Stevens Creek Trail from
Yuba Drive to the south side of El Camino Real.

The Clean, Safe Creeks and Natural Flood Protec-
tion Program provides funds for the development
of and improved public access to trails, parks and
open space for recreational purposes.

For more information regarding the Stevens Creek
Trail or the grant award, contact the Public Works
Department at (650) 903-6311. ()
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